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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this reference for Kelly Sabo and Stone Highland Frenchie’s (SHF) because of the 

wonderful experience my family had adding a SHF French Bulldog to our family.  In spring of 

2022, my family lost our dog of 16.5 years and felt a huge void with her absence.  During a 

camping trip that followed, we met our friends Frenchie, Franklin, who came from a recent SHF 

litter.  We knew instantly that we wanted to add a Frenchie to our family, and luckily Kelly’s 

information was happily shared with us. 

In truth, I’ve always had a preconceived notion about breeders and purebred animals.  But 

during our conversations with Kelly, I could see and feel the love and dedication she puts into 

SHF, and my confidence grew.  Not only did she have a “nursery” for the mom’s and their 

pups, but she stays with them throughout the nights to ensure they receive the best care 

possible.  In addition, whereas many breeders use the moms for breeding purposes only to turn 

around and give them away, Kelly considers them part of her family and ensures they remain 

with her for their lifetime.  This demonstrated her love for her animals, her business, and the 

importance of family. 

When my wife made the decision to put a deposit down on our new pup, one of the best 

parts about working with Kelly was that she began calling her by her name – Frannie.  When 

she finally got to join our family, she knew her name which made training her an easier 

process.  In the weeks leading up to Frannie coming home, Kelly was available for phone calls, 

videos, and we could always watch Facebook Live videos of Frannie growing.  If you are on 

Facebook or Instagram, you will see that Kelly takes the time to share updates on her animals 

and their litters.  She even has some fun outfits and photo staging too!   

Once Frannie was big enough to come home, Kelly delivered her like a stork delivers a baby!  

She showered us with gifts such as toys; a harness, leash, and potty bag trio; bandanas; food; 

and more!  We even got a beautiful portrait of Frannie in a pretty pink bow.  It was a pleasant 

surprise, and completely unexpected!  

We are a few months out from Frannie joining our family, and we love that we have been able 

to stay in touch with Kelly.  We send pictures of her with big sister and brother, adventures 

while camping, and more.  We are looking forward to adding the next SHF to our family in the 

future!     



If you are interested in adding a Frenchie to your family and want a breeder who truly cares, 

search no further than Kelly Sabo and Stone Highland Frenchie’s.  You will not regret it…in fact, 

you will probably fall in love and want more!   

Sincerely, 

Matt Frizzi 

The Frizzi Family 

 

 


